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HB 2854 would create more government fees and regulations in relation to water use.  We 
should be REDUCING the amount of government in our lives, not increasing the number of 
employees. . Oregon ranchers are already burdened with the cash and non-cash costs of 
governmental regulations. This bill would create additional bureaucracy within the Water 
Resources Department, which would create a need for additional funding. 
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